
Selectboard Informational Hearing Minutes 

– Online Only – 

February 22, 2021 7:00pm 

 

Please note Section 6 of H.681, signed into law on March 30th, 2020, for the temporary 

suspension of designated physical meeting location requirements. 

Selectboard Members Present: Mary Bryant, Nick Clark (Chair), Sharon Harkay, Li Shen, Steve 

Tofel 

Others present: Bryan Gazda (Town Manager), Tracy Borst (Town Clerk/Treasurer), Chief 

Michael Evans, Mike Kiess (Town Moderator), Martie Betts (Selectboard Assistant) 

Total Zoom Attendees: up to 114 

Nick Clark called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. At Nick’s request, the new Town Manager, 

Bryan Gazda, introduced himself and greeted the meeting. Nick Clark announced the Civic 

Pride Award would be awarded on the Saturday meeting. 

Michael Kiess, Town Moderator, began the hearing with introductions of the Selectboard, 

Clerk/Treasurer and Selectboard Assistant. The first part of this hearing, Candidates Forum, 

began with a brief introduction of candidates and a short question and answer period. 

Articles were introduced and each had an allotted period of time for questions and answers. 

Nick Clark, Selectboard Chair, entertained a motion for adjournment; meeting adjourned at 

9:30pm 

Respectfully, 

Tracy Borst 

Town Clerk 
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